Luckett, Jay P

From: Yates, Claire E.

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 10:05 AM
To: Luckett, Jay P

Subject: RE: 19-STRCLOSURE-0008

Yes, that sounds good.

From: Luckett, Jay P <Jay.Luckett@louisvilleky.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 10:04 AM
To: Yates, Claire E. <Claire.Yates@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: RE: 19-STRCLOSURE-0008

So can | say that your concerns are addressed? | know it will be asked in the hearing. | am going to say the request is
justified due to connectivity being maintained through easement, while improving pedestrian safety on S 3" at the edge
of the Spalding building where there is currently a blind intersection with that alley.

From: Yates, Claire E.

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 10:02 AM
To: Luckett, Jay P

Subject: RE: 19-STRCLOSURE-0008

Not that | can think of. Thanks!

From: Luckett, Jay P <Jay.Luckett@Ilouisvilleky.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 9:09 AM

To: Yates, Claire E. <Claire.Yates@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: 19-STRCLOSURE-0008

Claire,

Does Advanced Planning have any final comments on the alley closure associated with the old SoBro Kroger? | am
working on the staff report.

Regards,

Jay Luckett, AICP

Planner |

Planning & Design Services

Department of Develop Louisville
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